
Subject: [EXTERNAL] proposed Old Hazelden sidewalk 
 
Hi Councillor Steve: 
 
I have lived at 72 Hartson Rd since 1971. We do not need side walks. Please use city 
money where more needed. 
Walking is safe and fine.  Accessibility is not a problem for getting around our 
neighbourhood. We are a small and not a thoroughfare subdivision so therefore traffic is 
not a problem. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Victoria Garfat 
72 Hartson Rd. 
London, Ont. 
 


